

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 27, 2007

Tarik Jamal, Agent Tea, LLC 1324 W. Edgerton Ave., #2 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Jamal:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, February 13, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 833 E. Clarke St. ("Clarke Foods") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and concentration of existing alcohol establishments in the area of 833 E. Clarke St.

On Tuesday, February 27, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 061087



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Cler

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 27, 2007

Richard Reuter 2364 N. Humboldt Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Reuter:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, February 13, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, February 27, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061087



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 27, 2007

Thomas Suchla 1900 N. Oakland Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Suchla:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, February 13, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, February 27, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061087